
SUSQUEHANNA WALDORF 
SCHOOL    

 BASKETBALL CLUB 
  2021-2022 

Dear Parents of 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th Grade Students,

         It is time for basketball to return to SWS. Starting next Wednesday, Dec. 8th from 
3:30 to 4:30 pm students are invited to participate in the after school basketball club. 
Practices will be held on Dec. 8, Dec. 15, Jan. 5, Jan. 12, Jan. 19, and Jan. 26.  During 
practices safety guidelines will be followed with students wearing masks and there will 
be fresh air circulating in the gym. 

	 Our coach will be Brooke Corridoni, Class 4 & 5’s teacher.  Coach Corridoni comes 
from a basketball family and brings many years of basketball playing experience. She 
loves the game and is excited to get the students on the court playing. 

	 No prior basketball experience is needed. The emphasis will be on learning core 
basketball skills and how to play as a team. Athletic shoes are required for practices.

	 If your child is interested in participating, fill out the form below and give it to Miss 
Erin at the front desk by Tuesday, Dec. 7.  

	 Questions? Contact Melissa McIntyre, team manager, at #(717) 572-7127.  


———————————————————————————— 
                                    

SWS BASKETBALL CLUB 

Student Name  __________________________________________________________


____Yes, my child can participate in the SWS Basketball Club on Wednesdays 

	 from 3:30 to 4:30 pm in the gym.  


Parent Signature ___________________________________________________


Email    ___________________________________________________________


Contact # __________________________________________________________


